VILLAGE CENTER CONDOMINIUM ASSOCIATION
BOARD OF DIRECTORS

MAY 12, 2009

Gordon Reeves of Toad Property Management, Inc., Manager of Village Center Condominium Association, emailed the Board of Directors on April 23, 2009 attaching detailed painting bids from Brown Painting, Complete Coverage and Toad Construction, Inc.  Earlier emails (April 8, 2009) had also included Toad Construction, Inc. hourly pricing for railing repair, stucco repair, deck washing and staining and window cleaning.

The following board members voted, by email (copies attached), in favor of Toad Construction, Inc. doing the exterior painting and maintenance work up to an amount of $60,000.00 with the funds being paid from the Capital Reserve account at Bank of the West:



Josh Quentzel



Geraldine Sistrunk



Lamar Jackson



Danny Myers


Ethan Mueller


Angela confirmed painting together with stucco repair and deck cleaning and staining commenced on May 5, 2009 on the Emmons Building.  Angela requested an initial payment of $20,000.00 from the Capital Reserve account with the balance being paid in three staged payments. 
__________________________________

Prepared by Angela H. Reeves,

Toad Property Management, Inc., Manager

of Village Center Condominium Association
Approved:

__________________________________

Geraldine Sistrunk

Secretary / Treasurer

 Village Center Condominium Association
